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June 22, 2022 

 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

 

Hello, 

 

The outbreak on Kilkenny has been declared over!  All staff and resident cases are fully 

resolved.  

 

We did have a positive staff case who worked on Cavan.  A small number of residents are 

considered low-risk contacts and their families will be notified directly.  These residents will be 

monitored for 10 days but are not required to isolate or be tested. 

 

Please continue to follow all of the infection prevention and control protocols, wear your mask, 

practice good hand hygiene, keep physically distanced. Masks are required at all times both in 

the building and on the grounds.  

 

As a refresher, here is the link to the Infection Prevention and Control education that caregivers 

and visitors should be reviewing on a regular basis: https://stpats.ca/wp-

content/uploads/2022/03/IPAC-Education-for-Visitors-032022.pdf 

 

 

Be well and stay safe,  

 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 
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